From: Harvey Hopkins hotmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 1:56 PM

To: secretary < secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Summary: Don't put restrictions on Retail Forex Leverage

Dear Secretary,

I've been trading Retail Forex for the past 4 years. Leverage has NEVER been an issue. If restrictions on Retail Forex leverage are put in place I will move my money overseas where open minded regulators don't make restrictions.

Sincerely,

Harvey Hopkins 310-569-6690

Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now.